
 

Shin Yat Tong On Yat Kindergarten 

2022/23 School Year “C-for- Chinese@JC” Project Parent Briefing Session 

 

18th November, 2022 

Dear Parents, 

 

“C-for-Chinese@JC” Project is created and funded by The Hong Kong Jockey Club Charities 

Trust, co-created by Hong Kong Christian Service, HKSKH Lady MacLehose Centre, The 

Education University of Hong Kong, The University of Hong Kong and The Hong Kong 

Polytechnic University. This five-year project aims to adopt a “home-school-community” 

collaborative model to foster and create culturally-responsive, pleasurable and meaningful 

learning environment in improving the Non-Chinese Speaking (NCS) for Chinese proficiency. 

Therefore, it helps to promote the development of Chinese language proficiency of NCS 

students and allow them to smoothly transition to primary school life and integrate into society. 

 

This project steps into a new stage in 2022, supporting kindergartens with the “Culturally 

Responsive Teaching Standard”. It aims to upgrade the language learning in Chinese and social-

emotional development of Non-Chinese Speaking minority students and Chinese local students, 

so that they can transition more smoothly primary one. Our school is honored to get involved 

in the project this school year in collaboration with the Education University of Hong Kong 

and Hong Kong Christian Service, which provide a series of pilot activities for all K2 and K3 

students of as well as their families. 

 

To have better understanding of the project, we will hold a“C-for- Chinese@JC” Project Parent 

Briefing Session on 24/11(Thu) from 2:30 to 4:00p.m. through online or at the school. At that 

time, we would explain further information related to syllabus and the project manager of Hong 

Kong Christian Service will explain the details in terms of parent support and the enrollment.  

content of the project to support parents and how to participate. All K2 and K3 parents are 

welcome to join. 

 

File no：(SYT)S/2022/60 

 



Attached is the reply slip and please fill in the particulars and hand it to the class teacher on 

or before 22/11(Tue). Thank you for your attention! 

 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

General Office 

 

 

 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

2022/23 School Year “C-for- Chinese@JC” Project Parent Briefing Session 

Parental Reply Slip 

 

To Shin Yat Tong On Yat Kindergarten, 

I am familiar with the content of File no：(SYT)S/2022/60. My reply is as follows: 

1. I * will / will not attend the parent briefing session. (If yes, please continue to answer 

Question 2.) 

2. The form of participation that I choose  Come to school in person  Online Zoom 

 

Parent Signature：                 Name of student：_______________________ 

Class：___________________________ Name of parent attending：________________ 

Relationship with students：                  Date：                       

 

* Please circle whichever is appropriate 

 Please tick whichever is appropriate 

 

 


